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Join us for Worship Sunday at 8:30 & 10:30 a.m.

May 29, 2024

Dear Friends of Second Church,

As we prepare for Tent Weekend, beginning on Friday, June 7th and
culminating in our worship service and picnic on June 9th, we hope that you
will be there!
 
Summer takes so many of us in different directions. Even those who mostly
stay in town will often mention the additional scheduling and schlepping of
summer — we manage to make ourselves so busy in our relaxing, don’t we?
 
All the more reason for us to gather and enjoy a time of good fellowship, giving
thanks for one another and thanks to God for all our blessings. 
 
See you in church,

Sermons are always
available online: 
2CCSermons

If you can't make it in person, join us
via Livestream for our 10:30

a.m. Sunday service. 

A Note from the Church Office...

On Tent Sunday, we will recognize graduates from all high
schools, colleges and universities, as well as professional
schools, diplomas, bachelors, masters, doctorates and
certificates of course completion. We want to recognize and
thank God for those who have put the effort into their
education. Please email Pam@2cc.org with the name of the
graduate and with the information concerning any future

educational or professional plans that graduate might have, no later than
Wednesday, June 5.

https://www.2cc.org/
http://facebook.com/2ccgreenwich
http://instagram.com/2ccgreenwich
https://bit.ly/Sermons-2CC
https://bit.ly/2CC-Livestream
mailto:Pam@2cc.org
mailto:jenny@2cc.org
http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=84d94ec9-e5e4-4629-a897-b2063db1b8bb


Children's Chapel

Nursery care for infants to age 4 starts at 10:15 a.m. Deacons can help direct you to
our nursery room. Children ages kindergarten and up are encouraged to start

worship with their parents at 10:30 a.m. in the Sanctuary. Those who wish may
depart for Children's Chapel and Choir with Jenny at about

10:45 a.m.

Registration not required but helpful for us to best know and love your child.

Click here to Register for Children's
Chapel

Music Together baby and toddler class returns
June 2, 9, and 16 in the Chapel

9:30-10:15 a.m.

Register for Music Together classes in June

Mark your calendars...

https://bit.ly/22-23-2CCChildrensChapel
https://www.ctmusictogether.com/register.aspx?cls=946670


Email Jenny to RSVP for Ladies Night

Looking Ahead to June...

Second Congregational Church and GEMS

(Greenwich Emergency Medical Service) is hosting

a 1-day babysitting CPR certification class just in

time for summer!

Saturday, June 1

Open to Middle & High School age students.

Register for Babysitting
Class

mailto:jenny@2cc.org
https://www.greenwichems.org/courses/babysitting-course-june-1st-2024/


Join us for Tent Weekend: June 7-9 ​

Thank you to all the helpers big and small that cooked for
Pacific House on Sunday!



Around Town...

On Thursday, May 30, bring your family for a
picnic set up and enjoy an evening at the
Historical Society with live music.
Children no charge. Chasing Romeo is
a Greenwich, Connecticut based band playing
rock classics from past and present. Get ready
to rock!



Click here to Register for Chasing
Romeo Picnic 
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